
Date: August 6, 2016
To : His Honor Mayor Hancock
From: Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation Parks and Recreation Committee
RE: Designation of Red Rocks Park

Dear Mayor Hancock,

INC, Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation, Parks and Recreation Committee was pleased and 
excited with your official recognition of the 98 acres surrounding the Red Rocks 
Amphitheater designation and the future protection of a Denver landmark known world 
wide.  Thank you.  

We believe if the remaining three parcels adjacent to Red Rocks Park were transferred from
Arts and Venue to Parks and Recreation and then appropriately designated, the vista and 
entrance to Red Rocks Park will be forever protected in its natural beauty. 

Designating the remaining three parcels surrounding Red Rocks Park supports our 
committee’s commitment to increasing and protecting our parks and open space for our 
enjoyment and for our children’s children enjoyment. INC Parks and Recreation Committee
strongly encourages this transfer and designation of the remaining three parcels of open 
space surrounding Red Rocks Park.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Respectfully,

Cindy Johnstone

Maggie Price
Co Chairs, INC PARC

CC:Mary Beth Susmann, Wayne New, Paul Kashmann, Rafael Espinoza, Chris Herndon, Jolon Clark, Happy Haynes
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